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With	no	wage	rise	for	several	years	and	electricity	prices	going	up	we	decided	to	
install	solar.	We	thought	we	would	save	quite	a	bit	of	money	for	the	cost	of	the	
initial	outlay.	That	hasn't	occurred	at	6c	rebate	and	yet	the	cost	of	electricity	
continues	to	rise.	I	support	the	increase	to	the	tariff	to	help	ordinary	Australians	
with	their	every	day	household	expenses.	The	tariff	should	reflect	the	true	cost	of	
electricity	helping	our	finances	as	well	as	the	environment.	
	
Julie	Seinor		
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